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 Alan Farrell SUPPRT2015/2705/P 17/06/2015  09:16:53 This kind of side-return development is becoming a common type of application in the local 

West-Hampstead area.  This is with good reason, as it transforms narrow Victorian terraced properties 

into desirable, open plan homes - suitable for families.  The preservation of the original look appears 

excellent in this plan, sympathetically retaining the features of the period.  I am wholly in favour of 

developments such as this.  On a street that is largely made up of multiple occupancy properties, this 

type of development supports the ongoing demographic diversity of the area, to include tenants and 

families alike.  Absolutely this kind of development should be permitted.
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